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SAFER SEX ADVENTURE: Tuesday, October 13.

Has the fear of AIDS tumed your love life upside down? Do you believe that there is no such thing as safe sex anymore? Well sur-
prise, surprise! There's a lot of safe, fun times to be had! Come on out and enjoy a safer sex adventure.

HUGS wants us to remember them - The Hamilton United Gay Societies (HUGS) provides the Hamilton area with a full range of ser-
vices and information. If you are in the area or are interested in a little excursion give their gayline a call (416-523-7055). HUGS also
has a Sunday afternoon ‘Tea Dance’ on the last Sunday of the month at the YWCA, 75 McNab St. S.

EVERY TUESDAY NIGHT - DROP-IN in University Centre, Room 536, 8:00 p.m. (See events scheduled below).

TUESDAYS

[ 13th - Safer Sex Adventure - discussion on safe sex. (OTAS Lounge, 5th Floor UC., 8 p.m.)
O 20th - Video Night - “Eating Raoul” {OTAS Lounge, 5th Floor U.C., 8 p.m.)
O 27th - Social Evening - featuring a Pumpking Carving Contest (OTAS Lounge, 5th Floor U.C., 8 p.m.)

GGE HALLOWEEN DANCE - Friday, October 30 at the Electrical Workers' Union Hall (NOT at the Pofish Hall). Includes dress-up
and prizes so get your costumes out of the closet, among other things! It's also the 14th anniversary of GGE.

For more information, call the GAYLINE, 836-4550

Your name
Your address

Date

Prime Minister Brian Mulroney,
House of Commons,
Ottawa, Ontario K1A OA6

Dear Mr. Mulroney:

On March 4, 1986, the Honourable John Crosbie announced
that the government would, ‘‘take whatever measures neces-
sary to ensure that sexual orientation is a prohibited ground
of discrimination in all areas of federal jurisdiction.”

Now is the time for the government to take action. When
will the government make amendments to the Canadian
Human Rights Act to end discrimination on the ground of
sexual orientation? '

Yours sincerely,

STAFFED MONDAY THRU THURSDAY, 7:30 - 9:30 PM




